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I believe it is essential to provide healthcare to babies born alive during an abortion because they are a 
precious human life that deserve to be treated with the utmost care and value.  
It is absolutely fundamental to protect the vulnerable among us and that it is the responsibility of the 
Government.  
There will be so many precious lives at stake and we will one day stand accountable as to why we didn’t stand 
up for and protect those precious and vulnerable human lives.  
I urge you to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation.  
Hi, I’m  and I live in , and I am a school chaplain and teacher.  

Sincerely,  
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